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Eight people 
died and 41 were 
seriously injured* 

*Between 2008 and 2017

Ashley to Belfast

Something has to change.  
Almost 80 percent of these  
deaths were from head-on crashes. 

There are changes we can make to the 
road to prevent more crashes like these, 
but to get it right we need your help. As 
a local, you know your road better than 
anyone. We’ll work with you to make safety 
improvements that fit with the way you 
use the road. It’s about making sure simple 
mistakes don’t cost lives.


